
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, January 24, 2011 

 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

DPW OFFICE/YARD CLOSURES AND SERVICE IMPACTS 
Presidents’ Day 

 

Director Alfred H. Foxx announced today that Department of Public Works’ Offices will 

be closed on Presidents’ Day, Monday, February 21, 2011, a holiday.  

 
 
On Presidents’ Day – February 21: 

 This is not a regularly scheduled trash & recycling collection day. 

 NO BULK TRASH collections are scheduled. 

 Citizen drop-off centers WILL BE CLOSED (all yards including Quarantine Road 

Landfill, the Northwest Transfer Station and the Eastern, Western and Northwestern 

Sanitation Yards). 

 Parking meters will be in effect. 

 

Follow us now on Twitter: @BaltimoreDPW 

 

Contact: 
Celeste Amato                                             Robert Murrow 
Telephone: 410-545-6541                     Telephone: 410-396-1185 
email: Celeste.Amato@baltimorecity.gov     email: Robert.Murrow@baltimorecity.gov 
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